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Mountainair.pdf

Subject: DEMAND LETTER ON BEHALF OF ERNIE LOPEZ

To: Todd Brogowski
From: Eric Dixon
Date: September 4th, 2025
Re: DEMAND LETTER ON BEHALF OF ERNIE LOPEZ
Good Morning:
                             Please find attached the demand letter on behalf of my client Ernie Lopez.
Thank-you.
 
 
Eric D. Dixon
Attorney and Counselor at Law, P.A.
301 South Avenue A,
Portales, New Mexico, 88130
(575) 359-1233
Facsimile: (575) 356-4946
The information contained in this e-mail message and any attachments thereto may be
privileged, confidential and protected from disclosure.  Unless you are the addressee
(or authorized to receive e-mail for the addressee), you may not use, copy or disclose
to anyone this message or attachment or any information contained in the message or
attachment.  If you received this message in error, please advise the sender by reply e-
mail and promptly delete this message. Thank you.
 
 










